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Monday 14th June 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are excited to announce that we would like to take the Year 3/4 children on a school trip to Hope 
Nature Centre. This is a charity which is part of the Fairfield Farm Trust. The aim of the trust is to provide 
young adults with learning difficulties an opportunity to learn new skills for employment. The centre has 
lots to offer and we are sure that we will all have an enjoyable day out. There are many animals to see 
and lots of opportunities to play and explore. More information about the centre can be found here: 
https://www.hopenaturecentre.org.uk/ 
 
 

Key details about the trip: 
Date: Monday 5th July 2021 
Cost: £12.00 
Leaving school: 9am 
Arriving back to school: 4.30pm 
To eat and drink: 2 water bottles, 2 healthy snacks, a packed lunch 
Please wear: school uniform (PE kit is fine) and appropriate footwear which is easy to walk in. 
Please bring: a sunhat and sunscreen.  
Optional spending money: £1.00 for animal feed. No other spending money is required. We will not be 
visiting the shop. 
 
For this trip, we will be asking for a voluntary contribution of £12.00, although payment is voluntary, 
the trip will only be able to go ahead if we raise enough funds. Please pay and consent to your child 
participating in the trip via ParentPay. Please do this by Monday 28th June 2021 so that we are able to 
confirm that the trip can go ahead. 
 
We are really looking forward to taking the children on an exciting day out. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Year 3/4 team 
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